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I strongly object to an incinerator being built at Eastern Creek. This is a heavily populated 
residential area, the majority of the population are children and I feel there is no consideration 
being given to this, I am very concerned about the long term health of the community especially 
the children in the area. We already have the waste tip close by emitting pungent odours. Why 
should Western Sydney have to be the site for this incinerator, I'm sure there must be a more 
suitable site which is less populated where families would not be exposed to this hazardous 
pollution. Would the NSW government like something like this in their backyard?, I don't think so. 


